
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sheila Richards [mailto:sheilarichards8@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 11:38 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo River 
 
Please support the ban against any further CAFOS anywhere near the Buffalo River. 
Thank you. 
Sheila Richards 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


